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Re: LauraLynn Hero Day – 
Children’s Hospice Week
In support of Children's Hospice Week (18 - 24 May), we are holding a ‘Hero Day’ for LauraLynn Children's Hospice.
We are asking children to dress up as their hero and donate €2 each to LauraLynn, Ireland’s only Children’s Hospice. 
Children can wear any costume - this can be a superhero or a hero that inspires them (e.g. fire fighter, teacher, parent, nurse).

DATE: _________________________

LauraLynn is Ireland's only children's hospice. Your donation will support children living with life-limiting conditions and their families. For further information please visit www.lauralynn.ie
Thank you so much for your support, it’s a really fun day out!

Signed: _______________________________
     (Organiser in Creche/School)
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Dear Parent/Guardian   Re: LauraLynn Hero Day  –     Children’s Hospice Week   In support of  Children's Hospice Week   (1 8   -   2 4   May), we are  holding a ‘ Hero Day’   for LauraLynn Children's Hospice.   We are asking children to dress up  as their hero   and donate  €2   each to LauraLynn, Ireland’s  only   Children’s Hospice.    Children can wear a ny   costume  -   this can be a superhero or a  hero that inspires them (e.g. fire fighter, teacher, parent, nurse).     DATE:  _________________________     LauraLynn is Ireland's only children's hospice. Your donation  will support children living with life - limiting conditions and  their families. For further information please visit  www.lauralynn.ie   Thank you so much for your support, it’s a really fun day out!     Signed:   _______________________________         (Organiser in Creche/School)  

